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  UNION COUNTY AMATEUR RADIO SOCIETY Meeting Minutes for February 17, 2022 
 

Christopher Whitaker opened the regular meeting at 7:00 PM with 14 members and 2 guest2 present. 

  
Members in attendance: 
 
Chris Whitaker, AE4WS   David Keever, KV4N   Alfred KoKoszczynski    KC2GZI 
Tom McCobb, K3TCM    Christopher Whitaker II, KK4WJL Kevin Moderow, WA9VFD  
Mike Williams, K4IC   Paul Corso, KK4PIB   Dwayne Stone, KC4NHW  
Karen Stone    Peter Gulish, K1NEM   Chris Layton, WN4CNZ 
Harry McCobb, KC3HRR    Mark Odiorne, KJ4OUS  
Roland Kraatz, W9HPX (G)  Scott Bracy, KO4GSX (G) 
   
 
 

1. Christopher (AE4WS) opened the meeting at 7:00 PM. 
2. Tonight’s meeting is being held at Siler Presbyterian Church. 
3. Chris reviewed the meeting minutes for January 2021. 
4. Chris announced that 2nd Saturday Breakfast is currently being held at Golden Corral in Monroe.  DJ’s 

Diner has been sold and do not know reopening or pricing. 
5. David K. provided the Treasure’s Report. Current Balance of $3,623.72 
6. A review of Winter Field Day was given.  Multiple member’s log was submitted under UCARS’ call sign. 
7. Chris announced that UCARS has tables at the Charlotte Hamfest 

In March.  If you have items to sell, please bring and give an asking price and the lowest you will take.     
Bring a chair. 

8. Tom McCobb gave a report on the “Simplex” Net he conducted on the Thursday evening Net. 
9. Reminder Dues for 2022 are being accepted. Dues may be paid on-line via PayPal. 
10. Announced next VE Session is 3rd Saturday in April. 
11. NC QSO Party will be held Sunday February 27, 2022.  10 AM until 8:00 PM. 
12. Roland Kraatz, W9HPX gave a presentation about “Amateur Radio Digital Modes”.  The Power Point for 

his presentation are on the NC4UC Web Site under “Useful Links” 
13. David K. Presented information about the “Charlotte Hamfest” being held on March 11th & 12th. 
14. 50/50 Drawing held for $22.00 and won by Harry McCobb, K3HHR.  #15.00 donated to the club. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 8:08 PM  


